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FR JACK 

Whether it be marriage, a school, an office, 

or family, a country or institution, unity is the  

key to happiness. All people working and 

pulling together under the leadership of the  

boss/head, trusting they are a good 

leader.  Jesus knew that so well.   

His departing words were, "That all would be 

one."  The breakup of the Christian churches  

into thousands, yes thousands, many vying 

for position, must surely go down as the 

greatest scandal of our time.   

The result is a very weakened church, lack 

of conviction and a failure to preach  

the gospel message of PEACE.   A failure to 

change the face of society. 

At the moment, if we are trying to hold the 

church together, it must be as an 

instrument of peace and not preserving it 

for its own sake. 

The dying prayer of Jesus was: - "That all 

may be one."  "Father may they be one as 

we are one.   

May they be one, with me in them and you 

in me, may they be so completely one 

that the world will realise it was you who 

sent me."  

 
Once hate is gone, people will be 

forced to deal with their pain. 

 
The Charity of the Southwark Brethren was 

started in 1921 and has always focused on 

helping priests who are sick or in need. We 

thank you for your continuous generosity in 

the past and ask for your help again this 

year, to meet the costs of residential and 

nursing care. 

Please send donations to either Fr Paul 

Hough or Frederika Pizzoferro, (trustee) at 

3 Birch Way, Warlingham, CR6 9DA. Or for 

enquiries ring 07939 654522. We have a 

Gift Aid scheme for taxpayers and give 

thanks to the lay people who have joined by 

applying for a Gift Aid form. 

              Email: peckhamrye@rcaos.org.uk 

Web: www.stjamesthegreatpeckham.org 

MASS INTENTIONS 
Monday       10:00am    Les Appah RIP   

Tuesday       10:00am    Mary Fitzmaurice RIP 

Wednesday 11:30am    REQUIEM 

        John Desmond Farrow RIP

  7:00pm    Josephine Iwuchukwu RIP 

Thursday     10:00am    Intention of Dan Ho 

Friday          10:00am    Intention of Michael Powles 

Saturday       6:00pm    The Holy Spirit 
 

Pentecost Sunday  

Sunday         8:30am        Peace in Ukraine 

10:00am       William & Alice Kelly FM 

                    12:00noon   People of the Parish 
 

‘I Was in Prison’ 

PACT - Prison Advice and Care Trust, is the national 

Catholic prison charity. 

A warm welcome is extended to all, including those 

who have lived experience of the criminal justice 

system. 

There will be a lively and nourishing day of 

learning, reflection and action ideas and a simple 

lunch will be provided. 

The day will be opened by Archbishop John Wilson 

Please register here https://bit.ly/3FmxqCs. 

Foe more information, contact Theresa at 

parish.action@prisonadvice.org.uk 

 
Just a Reminder of Funeral Dates 

John Farrow - 11.30am on 1
st
 June 2022 

Sean Russell- 12 noon on 9
th
 June 2022 

Sincere sympathy and prayers to both families. 

 
First Communion 

Our children will be making a first communion next 

Saturday and Sunday. Please hold them and their 

families in your prayers.

 
Parish Day 

Make sure you’ve got 12th June in your 

diaries. We still need two barbeques, please 

let us know if you can help. 
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